
Monday, September 12, 2022 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Announcements Today! No Games Today! 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Are you interested in spending a week in Washington D.C. 
at the beginning of next summer?  Would you like to join a 
school group tour where you meet high schoolers from all 
over the United States?  Then the Close Up Club is for 
you!  There will be an informational meeting on  
Wednesday, September 14th, in Room 505 during Lunch. 


